Prabhdeep Kaur

From: John J Marshall

Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 11:04 AM

To: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: [External] File Number A040/23 Proposal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Reference: File Number A040/23
Proposal: Relief from the Zoning By-Law for the property located at 105 Esther Crescent, Thornhill

My Concern:

| live at 251 York Hill Blvd and there is a 25 year old maple tree that is located in my neighbor’s backyard at 255
York Hill Blvd. The roots of this mature maple tree my be threaten by the building of a foundation for the proposed
second storey addition located at the rear of the existing dwelling.

John Marshall

November 10, 2023
Time 11:03 am

Sent from Mail for Windows





